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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION 111
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION ADVISORY JUN 03 2025
No. |R& ,s.2025

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned that the National Association for Sikolohiyang Pilipino,
Inc., in partnership with Department of Science and Technology (DOST) - Philippine Council
for Health and Research and Development (PCHRD), is currently gathering data for their
research project titled “Building Mental Health Resilience and Promoting Well-being among
the Youth through Conversational Storytelling with a Chatbot”.

In line with this, Senior High School Learners across the Division are requested to
answer the survey form through this link: h :/ /tinyurl.com/Mental-Health-Chatbot

Attached is a copy of Regional Advisory No. 061, s. 2025, which disseminates the said
call for respondents, for further details and inquiries.

CAROLINA S. VI A, EdD, CESO V

/‘ Schools Division Superintendent 9\

In compliance with DepEd Order No. &, s.
2013, this Division Advisory is issued not for
endorsement per D.0. 28, s. 2001 only for
the information of DepEd Officials, personnel

as well as the concerned public.
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Advisory No. Q€| . s. 2025
May 29, 2025
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit region3.deped.gov.ph)

CALL FOR RESPONDENTS

The National Association for Sikolohiyang Pilipino, Inc. in partnership with
Department of Science and Technology (DOST) - Philippine Council for Health
Research and Development (PCHRD) is currently gathering data for their research
project titled “Building Mental Health Resilience and Promoting Well-being
among the Youth through Conversational Storytelling with a Chatbot”. The
purpose of the study is to develop a chatbot that uses a narrative-based dialogue
model to provide well-being assessment, detection and early support to the youth.

In this regard, we are requested all Senior High School Learners across the
region to answer the survey form through this link: "0 vurt com/ Mental
Health-C} or scan the QR code below. The survey form is open until June 10,
2025. Moreover, respondents will receive a token of appreciation.

For inquiries and clarifications, you may directly communicate with Dr. Ethel
Ong, Lead Researcher at ethel.ongadisu.edu.ph.

RONNIE S. MAI{mU, PhD, CESO V
Regional Director¢
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May 29{ 2%‘)25 To send feedback
regarding any of
OUT HEIVICEN,
kindly scan the
QR Code
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